
Newsletter 
For the week of Nov. 14-18      Second Grade 

Reading - We will be reading a non-fiction story Jellies .  We will be working 

on fact and opinion and adding er or est to words.  Books will come home on 

Wednesday and the final test will be on Friday. 

Spelling – Since we have a field trip, words with sentences will come home on 

Monday. We will discuss the sentences in class on Wednesday and the final 

test will be on Friday. No pre-test this week. 

English – We will be working on writing “how to” stories.  Math – We will finish 

our 2-digit addition unit on Monday and start working with shapes and 

measuring in Unit 3. 

Science - none this week 

Social Studies – We will be learning about the pilgrims and Thanksgiving. 

Share Time – Bring an item that represents the United States. 

Reminders - 

Field Trip Tuesday – We will leave school at 8:20 and go to Crown Center.  

Please have your child’s lunch with their name on it ready to go in our classroom 

box.  It must all be disposable since we will not be able to get back to the bus 

until the end of the day. 

Monday - Bookmobile and PTO Chili Supper 5-7:00.  Free will donation. 

Tuesday – Culver's Night – Eat at Culver’s from 5:00-8:00 and Avenue City 

gets 15% of all sales. Drive thru counts too. 
 

The Avenue City School District will be taking a Field Trip November 23, 2022 to B & J Skate 

Center from 9:00-11:00 AM. If you do NOT want your child to attend, please contact the classroom 

teacher. Children will not need money for this trip unless they want snacks or to play video games.  

They will also need to know their shoe size and wear tall socks. 

Have a wonderful weekend, 

Carla Proctor 

Sindie McCourt 

 


